Class 1 News
December 2022

COMMUNICATION CORNER

It's hard to believe that we are in the last month of
2022! The children have grown and developed
wonderfully, and we are so very proud of their
accomplishments thus far.

| would like to take this opportunity to wish Miss.
Michelle the best of luck on her new adventures in
the teaching world at GECDSB! We will miss her
tremendously, but we know she will be an
amazing teacher! With that said, | would like to
welcome our new support staff, Mrs. Ashley, to our
Class 1 team! WELCOME Mrs. Ashley!

The holidays provide many opportunities for your
children to interact and use their core words and
communication devices in natural situations. While
trimming the tree, they might want a turn or need
help with putting on decorations. With gifts, they
can guess what is in the box or ask to open it.
With holiday music or movies, your children can
request to play more or you can play go and stop
with toys or turn your holiday tree lights on and
off. This is a great way to prepare your children
for a lifetime of meaningful communication!

Happy Holidays,
to the Wonderful Families
of Class 1!

Mrs. Win, Miss. Cindy & Mrs. Ashley

A Special Message from
Miss. Michelle!

“Thank you Class | students and
families for a great start to a
new school year! It has been an
honour to get to work with each
one of these amazing kiddos
and I will miss all of their
beautiful smiles. I'm looking
forward to hearing from the
team all of the students’
accomplishments throughout
the year, and seeing what Class
I is up to on Twitter! Being a
part of Class | will always be
close to my heart and I will
forever cherish the memories
that we’ve made together!”

Sincerely,
Miss. Michelle

UPCOMING DATES & SPECIAL EVENTS

December 9 - PJ Day!
December 22 - Holiday Assembly!
December 23 - PJ & Movie Day!

December 24 - Winter Break Begins!
January 9, 2023 - Back to School!







